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Modernization:  Attention All Providers Regarding New 
Registrations to Use the Secure Provider Web Portal 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is implementing a new, modernized Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  In preparation for the implementation, new 
users will be unable to register to use the secure Provider Web Portal (Electronic Verification System [EVS] and 
the online prior authorization system functions) after 6 p.m. Pacific Time on Friday, January 25, 2019.  
Registrations will resume on Tuesday morning, January 29, 2019. 

 


